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                              Rush Common School Newsletter 
 

Friday 5th July 2024 
 

 

Dream, Aspire, Succeed 

Dear Parents/Carers 
 
This week was our ‘Move up’ Day in which all the children in the school spent Wednesday morning with their new class 
teachers in their new classrooms. The children were really excited across the school and having visited many classrooms 
throughout the morning, I could see how happy they were in their new surroundings! As we always say to the children in 
school, change is a normal part of life (including all the feelings that can come with it) and the children have really embraced 
this change. 
 
Year 6 are having one of the biggest transitions, as they prepare to move on to Secondary School next year. They had a 
wonderful final residential trip to ‘Call of the Wild’ in Wales last week, and enjoyed kayaking, gorge walking, rock climbing, 
waterfall walking, caving and canoeing. Not to mention the evening activities of hill walks, campfires and orienteering. For 
many children, it was their first experience of some of these activites and the way they took on the challenges, showing 
resilience, independence and courage was incredible to see. They will take so much confidence forward from this character 
building experience. 
 
Our Boccia Team were competing in the Oxfordshire Finals last Friday and represented the school superbly. They showed 
great comptetitive spirit, and enjoyment of the event and finished 6th overall. The team of Vincent (Y5), Emily (Year 6), and 
Mabel (Y6) should feel extremely proud of their achievements. Congratulations to you all. 
 
On Monday this week we had an Assembly delivered by the School Parliament all about democracy and the general 
election. This was a great opportunity to provide knowledge to the children of how this process works and to link it to the 
principles of democracy. The school parliament shared the information in a really presentable and clear way and showed 
such confidence and authority in their explanations. 
 
This week we have had two lovely musical performances to parents. On Tuesday our School Orchestra played a number 
of songs all led by the wonderful Mrs Wallis. There were two encores and lots of applause! Then yesterday the School 
Woodwind Group performed to parents, led enthusiastically by Mrs Andrew. We are proud of the breadth of musical talent 
in our school and the concentration and dedication shown in both performance was great to see. Thank you to all the 
parents that attended these events. 
 
At Rush Common we believe in the importance of teaching children about how to stay mentally healthy, and we have started 
a new iniative this week called the ‘Make Me Smile’ project. All of our Year 5 pupils participated in a workshop this week 
learning strategies for managing their mental well-being, which they will now share with younger pupils in our school. This 
will help us continue to raise awareness of this aspect of education.  
 
Thank you to all of the parents that have been attending our current SWIFT course, which is for families and schools living 
and working with children who have autism and communication difficulties. There have been many valuable contributions 
during the sessions, and we hope attendees have seen the impact of implementing strategies from the course. 
 
Finally, I am delighted to share that our Mini-Ox location for the Ox-trail is Millets Farm. We are really pleased with the 
location, as we know it is a place that lots of our families visit. Please do download the Oxtrail app and visit our Mini-Ox 
with your children this summer. 
 
I hope everyone has a safe and enjoyable weekend ahead, as we look towards our sports days next week. 
 
Kind regards 

 

Kristen Fawcett   
 
Headteacher 



  
    

 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 



  
    

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
      
 

 
 
 
 
                                  
 
       
                                  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Dates for your diary 2024 
 
 
KS2 Sports Day (Tilsley Park)                           Tuesday 9th July 9.00am – 2.00pm 
 
Vision Screening (Reception Only) Tuesday 9th July  
 
Reception and KS1 Sports Day                         Friday 12th July 9.30am – 11.30am (gates open 9.15am – 

School Field) 
 
Year 6 Performance ‘Rock Bottom’ Tuesday 16th July  6.00pm 
                                                                              Wednesday 17th July 6.00pm 
 
Reception and KS1 Back Up Sports Day          Wednesday 17th July 
 
KS2 Back Up Sports Day (Tisley Park) Thursday 18th July 
 
Year 6 Leavers Party Friday 19th July 5.00pm – 7.30pm 
 
Year 6 Leavers Assembly Tuesday 23rd July  9.00am 
 
End of Term 3b Tuesday 23rd July  1.30pm 
 

 

                 

Homework Champions 

 

Sophie     3LA 

Sasha      3LA                                     

Freddie   3LA 

 

  

 

   School Dinners 
The cost of school dinners is £2.60 per 
day. Payment for school dinners can be 
made via ParentMail. Meal choices must 
be made at least 3 days in advance.                               
 

      

Adam     4CM 

Evie               4CM 

 

 

Trust Facilities Support 

Abingdon Learning Trust is looking to appoint a site 

team member to support our schools across the Trust 

with maintenance duties. 

If you or anyone you know has a trade background or 

experience of project management, please contact us. 

Please see 

https://www.abingdonlearningtrust.org/about-

us/work-for-us/current-vacancies/ or phone 01235 

200239 for more details. 

 

https://www.google.co.uk/url?sa=i&rct=j&q=&esrc=s&source=images&cd=&cad=rja&uact=8&ved=2ahUKEwiIr-Ts1-vaAhUGsxQKHee9BuQQjRx6BAgBEAU&url=https://st-augustines-hythe.kent.sch.uk/kent/primary/staugustines/site/pages/schoolinformation/schooldinners&psig=AOvVaw2yWOScyqYLiu9sCr8yj_nF&ust=1525510561407106
https://www.abingdonlearningtrust.org/about-us/work-for-us/current-vacancies/
https://www.abingdonlearningtrust.org/about-us/work-for-us/current-vacancies/


  
    

 
 

 
 
 

 
 



  
    

 
 

 

 
Local Community News 
 
Please note items and events detailed below are for information purposes only. Rush Common School do not 
endorse or make recommendation 
 
We are excited to inform you that House of Fun will be returning to Rush Common with our much anticipated Multi-
Activity camp from Monday 29th July to Friday 30th August along with an ibrick Inset Day Camp on Wednesday 24th July. 

Our camps at House of Fun are designed to provide a diverse range of activities that cater to the interests and talents of 
every child. 

What happens at Multi activity camps: 
Experience the excitement of our multi-activity camps, where every day unfolds with a unique blend of engaging activities! 
In cookery, participants whip up a diverse medley of savory and sweet delights, ready to be proudly shared with the family 
at day's end. The Arts & Crafts sessions inspire the crafting of a stunning array of imaginative creations. Meanwhile, the 
sports enthusiasts among us can immerse themselves in a multitude of athletic pursuits, ranging from bench ball, archery, 
and football to netball and beyond. Each day promises a fresh adventure, ensuring an unforgettable and enriching 
experience for all. 

What happens at ibrick camps: 
At ibrick camps, we've redefined holiday fun, offering children a unique opportunity to embark on an exciting journey of 
learning and discovery through the magic of LEGO® bricks. Our bespoke ibrick sets, designed by mechanical engineers, 
are meticulously crafted to blend education with entertainment, providing young minds with an environment where they 
can flourish while having an absolute blast. 

Booking information: 
To secure your child's spot at our ibrick or multi-activity camps please follow the link below: 
House of Fun Booking Link 

HAF Places: 
For families whose children are in receipt of free school meals, you will be eligible for 16 days at camp for free through the 
HAF program. You will soon receive a letter or email from school containing your unique booking code. Bookings need to 
be placed through the councils booking system, link below: Bookings open on Thursday 27th June 
https://houseoffun.coordinate.cloud/list 

 

                                                                            

           

https://bookings.house-of-fun.co.uk/list?location=&age=&activity=&type=6553&name=&dates=&sold_out=
https://houseoffun.coordinate.cloud/list


  
    

 
 

                                                                                     

                                                                

 
 

                                                               



  
    

 
 

 
                             

                        

                                                                                              

                                                           

 

 



  
    

 
 

                         

   

 

 

             

 

                     



  
    

 
 

 

As one of our Junior Newbury Building Society schools, we’re excited to let you know that our much-loved 
calendar competition is back! 
 
This year, we’re inviting talented artists to submit a drawing of their dream home! From houses made of sweets 
to treetop mansions, it’s a chance to let imaginations run wild. It’s the perfect end of term activity! 
 
The winner will receive a £50 voucher of their choice, as well as have their dream house featured in on the front 
cover of our 2025 Newbury Building Society calendar. The 11 runners-up will also have their pictures included in 
the calendar as well as win a £25 Waterstones voucher. 

 

                          


